



March 2022

Dear Parents

CLASS 1 - VISIT TO DOBBIES GARDEN CENTRE, LELANT ON TUESDAY 29th MARCH

Class 1 has made plans to spend an afternoon at Dobbies Garden Centre in Lelant. This will link in with our class topic for this term on growing. We will get a guided tour of the garden centre and investigate all the different types of plants, shrubs, trees, herbs and vegetables that they grow and sell at the centre. We may also get the opportunity to plant our own plants and seeds.

Please could the children come to school wearing their school uniform, comfortable shoes and a waterproof coat. The children will have their lunches as usual at school before we leave.

We will travel to the garden centre in our school minibuses, leaving Penpol soon after registration in the afternoon. We will be back for the usual end of school time.

The garden centre is kind enough not to charge us for the visit but we would ask a contribution for a contribution of £1 to cover the minibus expenses. This has been set up on ParentPay so please log on to complete the payment and to give permission for your child to participate.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss A Aspden Class Teacher

Headteacher: Mr C Coyle-Chislett Phone: 01736 753472 Email: secretary@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk Online: penpolschool.co.uk